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	Mount Airy Family Practice Joins PentaHealth!
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		Dear Tandigm PCPs, Specialists, Office Managers, NPs, PAs and Corporate Staff Members,

Today, PentaHealth, a physician-run and physician-owned independent medical group, announced that Mount Airy Family Practice (MAFP) will be joining the group as a new partner. As a PentaHealth practice, MAFP will continue to deliver high quality health care to patients in the Philadelphia region, especially the Mount Airy, Chestnut Hill, and Germantown neighborhoods.

Additionally, MAFP will have access to solutions from Tandigm Physician Services, a management services organization (MSO) created in partnership between PentaHealth and Tandigm Health. Tandigm Physician Services will support the effective and efficient operation of the practice, including population health management, as well as the scale and evolving capabilities needed to thrive in value-based care.

“Joining PentaHealth will give us more resources to do what we do best: take care of our patients,” said Dr. David Lewis, a partner physician at MAFP. “We are excited to enter this new era for our practice, and to help lead the way for other physician-run practices in the region to provide even better care and service to their patients and to grow while maintaining their independence.”

If you would like more information on PentaHealth and/or Tandigm Physician Services, please email us at highvaluenetworks@tandigm.com. 
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